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15th October 2021 

    

Dear Parents 

Year 2 Visit to Tattenhall 2022 

We are delighted to be able to resume our annual residential visit for our Year 2 pupils.                      

Having visited Plas Nant Glyn for the last few visits this centre has now closed, having looked at 

alternatives we have booked the Tattenhall Outdoor Education centre.  

 

The children will leave school by coach on the morning of Tuesday 19th April and return in time for 

collection at the end of the school day on Wednesday 20th April.   

During their stay the group will take part in various activities including pond dipping, orienteering, building a 

camp fire and various team and group games. 

The children will need a packed lunch on the first day (this can be provided as part of universal free school 

meals) but all other meals will be provided by the Outdoor Education Centre.                                                       

The cost of this subsidised residential visit is £60. We are asking for an initial non-refundable deposit of 

£20, payments can then be made in instalments if preferred to spread the cost. You do have the option to 

pay the initial deposit on the online payment system if you so wish. 

  

We are aware that for many children this may be their first experience of being away from home overnight 

without a member of their own family. In past years children and staff have arrived home tired and rather 

grubby but having had a thoroughly good time.   

Please complete and return the attached slip no later than Friday 12th November. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs D Prenton 

Headteacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------ 

 

Year 2 Visit to Tattenhall 2022 
 

Please complete and return to school no later than Friday 12th November.  

 

I would / would not like my child ………………………………………………..to go on the residential visit to Tattenhall. 

 

I enclose a deposit of £20                           

(please make cheques payable to Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School) 

 

I have paid on the online payment system         

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………….  Parent/Guardian   Date…………………………………………… 
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